
Cookie Social Open House 
 

 

Thursday, September 24 th  
Early Dismissal for Gr. 1 – 5 at 1:45 p.m. 

Classes Open from 2:00 – 3:00 p.m. and 6:00 – 7:00 p.m. 

Cookie Social from 5:15 – 6:00 p.m. 
  
We look forward to meeting parents informally* at our Cookie Social Open House on Thursday, 

September 24th.  Between 2:00 and 3:00 p.m. and again between 6:00 and 7:00 p.m., teachers will be 

in class to welcome you as your child brings you through for a tour and introductions.  This will give 

teachers and parents a chance to put a face to the name.  Parents, we hope this tour will help you to 

familiarize yourselves with your child’s daily learning environment and be better able to picture 

stories your child shares with you about school.  Your child will surely enjoy playing the tour guide 

and showing you the class, his/her desk, and any projects on display.     
 

The Cookie Social portion of our Open House on the 24th will take place between 5:15 and 6:00 p.m., 

during which time cookies will be available in the halls for you to enjoy while mingling and catching up 

with other Porter families after the long summer break.  We sure hope to see you there ! 
 

Sincerely, 
The Staff of École Porter Street Elementary 
 

*Within this informal setting in which there will be lots of people about and given how early it is in 

the year, please don’t expect a progress report from your child’s teacher.  This is simply a meet and 

greet opportunity that we hope will help you to feel more involved with your child’s day-to-day school 

life and will foster good communication between us.  
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